TEENS IN A DIGITAL AGE
Navigating Social Media, Video Gaming and the Internet as a Family

 Kellogg Middle School PTSA invites families of high school, middle school and 6th grade students to attend a free, family information night on January 27th to learn about social media, video gaming and the internet and how to navigate the digital world our students are immersed in.  A panel of experts and students will share their knowledge and experience about current trends with all the “whats”, “hows” and “whys” you need to know to and ways to make it work for your family.

 

Tuesday, January 27th at 7:00 pm

Kellogg Middle School

16045 25th Avenue Northeast

Shoreline, WA 98155
